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We are all aware that men’s wool suits require testing. However sometimes consumers find 
themselves in a situation where they desperately need to wear their suit and cannot bring it into a 
shatnez Laboratory for testing.  
 
We are therefore alerting the public that some jackets of the following brands were found to 
contain shatnez this past winter: Austin Reed, Jeffrey Banks & Zilli. 
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